
 

 

 

 

Christmas at Aspire 

Due to the increased number of pupils at Aspire we have decided to do 3 

separate Christmas performances this year. If you are unsure which 

class your child is in please check with the staff.  

 

Monday 9th December 1:30pm: Christmas performance (Robins and 

Starlings) 

 

Friday 13th December 1:30pm: Christmas performance (Wrens, 

Sparrows, Nightingales.  

 

Monday 16th December 1:30pm: Christmas performance 

(Raven’s, Kingfishers, Woodpeckers)  

 

Tuesday 17th December - Whole school Christmas dinner  

Christmas jumpers can be worn to school on this day.  

 

Thursday 19th December - Christmas party (non-uniform 

day) Donations of food welcome  

 

Friday 20th December - Last day of school. Children finish at 1pm  

 

Monday 6th January - Children back 

to school  


